
 
 

NOTICE  
 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of County Commissioners, Lewis County, 

Washington, has approved the temporary closure of Centralia Alpha Road between 

Milepost 10.80 to Milepost 12.25, to all through traffic. During the closure the road will 

remain open to local access from either end up to but not beyond the points of closure 

and other county roads (Oppelt Road) are available for detour. Pursuant to RCW 

47.48.010 and .020, effective 7:00 a.m. February 9, 2024 and ending 5:00 p.m. November 

1, 2025 or sooner that Centralia Alpha Road described above, shall be closed to all through 

traffic.  

  

DATED: February 6, 2024 

 

 
 
____________________________________ 
Rieva Lester 
Clerk of the Lewis County Board 
of County Commissioners 
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